

Serving the public since 1993!

# hppt://www.ProtectionAgainstCrime.com

## Thank you for taking the time to review this material.

Hope this helps with your decision to have Gary Politte with Protection Against Crime (PAC), hold the free personal safety seminar. This program for men and women is informative and educational for friends, coworkers, and family. Many of the facilities are on a 1 or 2 year rotating basis, depending on staff turnover and needs.

Gary completed his training in El Paso, Texas with retired law-enforcement agents out of Los Angeles, California. Gary is a National Speaker and has provided hundreds of Personal Safety Seminars through out the Southern and South West Regions of the United States each year since 1993. As you can see from the references, Gary does seminars for different types of facilities, organizations, and clubs. Many of them are mixed groups and typically he presents the seminar at their weekly, monthly or annual: meetings, breakfasts or luncheons. Gary is able to provide his services to the people who have the desire and need for this program. He holds the seminars by organization, department or shift depending on the needs of those attending the program. Moreover, most Risk Management, Staff Development, and Human Resource Departments schedule the seminar as a mandatory program for their employees or members. The seminars range in length from 35 minutes to 60 minutes depending on the needs or structure of each group. Since this is a personal safety seminar, at the end of the program, Gary does introduce a non-lethal, non-toxic self-defense spray and trains everyone to use it.

At PAC we believe that personal safety should be part of a person's life-style, and comments have been that knowledge learned from Gary was not brought out in other safety programs previously attended by personnel. Gary does make the seminar humorous as well as entertaining, but the main reason is to have everyone be aware and prepared. By viewing our web site we believe that your company or organization will find the crime prevention information beneficial for everyone's personal safety.

If you have any questions or need more information to schedule a seminar please call. References follow for you to review at your convenience.

Again, Thank You and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

**Protection Against Crime** 

806.441.9571

1.800.525.9877

www.protectionagainstcrime.com

Tuesday, August 21, 2007

Mr. Gary Politte P.O. Box 54122 Lubbock, Texas 79453

Dear Gary,

Thanks so much for the presentation on "Protection Against Crime" you delivered today for the employees of Roscoe ISD. I believe you opened a lot of eyes, not only to the potential dangers that lurk in the society in which we live, but also to some of the defense mechanisms we, as potential victims have at our disposal.

Your presentation was not only factual and informative, but entertaining as well. I think the entire faculty felt it was of benefit to them, and I know they would welcome a return visit in the near future.

Once again, thanks for all your efforts to protect society from predators, thereby making the world a better place in which to live. Please don't hesitate to call if I can be of further assistance to you in your efforts to inform and protect the general public.

Sincerely,

Kim Alexander, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools, Roscoe ISD

# San Diego Independent School District ANNA NORMAN COLLINS PRIMARY SCHOOL

609 LABBE AVENUE SAN DIEGO, TEXAS 78384

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL PHONE 279-3382

February 21, 2005

The staff at Collins Primary sat through a presentation on the Protection Against Crime and The Prevention of Rape, Robbery, and Assault. This educated the staff on areas of awareness and provided strategies of protecting themselves when confronted or attacked.

I strongly recommend this presentation to any school district or place of business that wants each of their employees to be safe and educated on crimes that are being committed and too often taken for granted that it could never happen to us.

A sincere thank you to Gary Politte for taking the time to come to Collins Primary and educating our staff on crime awareness and the prevention of crime.

Sincerely,

Anna Lisa Vela

Collins Primary Counselor

anna Lisa Vela

## TOM GREEN COUNTY SHERIFF'S CRISIS INTERVENTION UNIT 222 West Harris San Angelo, Texas 76903 (325) 658-3921

August 25, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

Gary Politte has provided training to the volunteers and staff of the Tom Green County Sheriff's Crisis Intervention Unit two times during the last few years. His training is very informative and interesting. He covered aspects of self-protection that some of us had not considered. Most of our volunteers are women and the training is especially practical for them.

Mr. Politte also presented us with the opportunity to purchase his non-lethal, non-toxic spray for self-protection. Most of us purchased the spray, which seems to be well suited for our needs. I would recommend Mr Pollitte's presentation to almost any group of people who may need to become more aware of dangers we don't always think about.

Respectfully,

Rita Guthrie, Coordinator

### PAC-VMI

From: To: "Mike Brown" <mikeb@plattcollege.org> <vmi@ProtectionAgainstCrime.com>

Sent:

Thursday, September 11, 2003 7:40 AM

Subject: Gary Politte's Presentation

#### Verda.

Thank you so very much for returning my call on 09-10-03. As I told you my purpose in calling you was to express my personal opinion about Mr. Politte's presentation that took place on our campus on 09-08-03.

Mr. Politten was very professional in his presentation. He introduced just enough humor that engaged the seated audience and I think that he did a "fantastic job". Not only was he funny at times but he brought some very serious issues to the attention of our students.

I am a former police officer from the State of New Mexico and in all my years of service, I never saw a product that could render a perpetrator immobile in such a short period of time. I was very impressed!

You folks are doing a great job and are providing a very valuable service.

Many thanks!!

Sincerely,

Mike Brown Director of Student Services Platt College Oklahoma City, Oklahoma Campus

#### Board of Education

Michael Veilleux Joseph Sharp Daniel York Richard Forrest James Williams



Administration

Vernon D. Asbill
Superintendent
Paul B. Sandford
Asst. Supt. of Instruction
Charlotte Neill
Asst. Supt. of Personnel

## CARLSBAD MUNICIPAL SCHOOLS

408 North Canyon Street • Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 Phone (505) 234-3300 • Fax (505) 234-3367 May 18, 1999

Mr. Gary Politte P.O. Box 54112 Lubbock, TX 79453

RE:

Carlsbad Municipal Schools' Inservice Day (April 23, 1999)

Dear Mr. Politte:

## Safety Seminar

Please be assured that your workshop was accepted with much interest, and will be of great benefit to our school employees as they continue to serve our youth. Enclosed you will find copies of evaluations done by some of our employees who were randomly selected.

Again, thank you for your time. We will keep your workshop topic(s) on file for future inservices.

Sincerely.

Paul B. Sandford

Assistant Superintendent for Instruction

PBS:efh

Enclosures

xc:

Vernon D. Asbill, Superintendent of Schools Charlotte Neill, Assistant Superintendent for Personnel Mark Cahenzli, Director of Curriculum & Technology Principals

#### SEMINARS GIVEN BY GARY POLITTE

Lubbock ISD

American Commercial College

Christ King School

Southwest Plastic Surgery Center International Business College Lubbock Christian College Lubbock Christian ISD

Post ISD Carlsbad ISD

Lubbock Raiology Associates

Essential Home Health

Seminole ISD

Trinity Christian School Vogue Beauty College Vista Care Family Hospice American State Bank

Eula ISD

Adrian High School

Hartley ISD

Big Country Hospice **Covenant Imaging Center** 

Kress High School Hamlin Middle School Wink Elementary Cullender Kindergarten

South Plains Headstart Levelland Headstart **Highland Elementary** 

Abilene Elmwood West Lions

Abilene Better Homes & Gardens Real Estate

Stamford Registerd Homes Lubbock City Bank Lorenzo State Bank Levelland City Bank Lubbock National Bank Ralls Security Bank

Whisperwood National Bank Stamford Memorial Hospital

Abilene Windcrest Alzheimer's Care Center Amarillo Elizabeth Jane Bivins Home Center

Kindercare Learning Center

Pioneer Drive Baptist Church Child Care Center

Texas Tech Pediatrics Clinic

Nurses Unlimited South Plains Bank Earth First State Bank

Texas Tech University-over 40 Campus Organization's & Sorority Groups

Various Organizations at these Colleges and Universities-

WTA&MU(Canyon), ACU(Abilene), McMurray(Abilene), SMU(Dallas), Howard College(San Angelo), TWU(Denton), ENMU(New Mexico)

UT(Austin, Dallas), TTU(Lubbock, Abilene), Community and Private Colleges More references given upon request

Mary Kay Cosmetics Coldwell Banker Realtors

Hale Crisis Center Crime Watch

Democratic Women's Club

**ABWA** 

Pan Handle Hotel/Motel Association

Latina Women's Conference

ReMax Realtors Elmwood West Lions

NAACP

College School of Nursing Vistas Home Health Care Harte & Hanks, Inc

Lioness Club

CMS HealthSouth Rehabilitation

Lubbock-Radiology Associates-Amy (806792-2354 Abilene-Pathology Associates Cliffa (915)670-6500 Austin-Howerton Eye Center

Sherry (512)443-9715

Midland-Laser Ctr of Permian Basin

Michelle (800)251-0074 Odessa-Orthopadic Associates Beverly (915)337-6617 Austin-Assts in General Surgery

Alice (512)443-5954

Lubbock-Life Tech EMS Romona (806)793-2144 Plano-Meliotes, Becker, & Gates

Family Physicians Anita-(972)378-5250 Stamford Memorial Hospital

- Various Departments/Clubs/Organizations (1) Covenant Hospital-University Medical Center-

Texas Tech Health Science Center

NOTE: Additional references may be obtained upon request.